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Wheeler Derrick

From: Clair Klock <cklock@conservationdistrict.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 8:36 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB2179

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chair Clem and member of the committee, 
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR. I'm a retired farmer and part time conservstion specialist with Clackamas 
SWCD. I would urge your support of HB 2179 for the simple reason that it is excellent water conservation.  
Thank you  


